
 

 

CHIPPEWA VALLEY SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION – REGULAR MEETING 

ADMINISTRATION BUILDING 

 
 

March 05, 2018 
 
 
 
President Pyden called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m. and the Pledge of Allegiance was given. 
 
Present: Members Aquino, Bednard, Cardamone, DeMuynck Zech, Pyden and Sobah  
Absent: Member Patzert (Excused) 
Also Present: Mr. Roberts, Dr. Blanchard, Mr. Sederlund, Mr. Skiba, Dr. Brosky,  

Ms. Blain and Ms. Adlam 
 
 
Additions and Deletions - None 
 
Recognition/Presentations - None 

 
From The Community - None  
 
 
MOTION #03/01/18 – Moved by Member DeMuynck Zech and supported by Member Bednard to 
approve the General Consent Agenda to: 
 

 Approve Minutes of the Regular Meeting held on February 26, 2018 

 Approve General Fund, Food Service, IAM, Childcare, Camps/Clinics  
Check Register in the amount of $1,831,986.79 

 Approve Building Activity Check Register in the amount of $89,429.52 

 Approve Personnel Transactions 
 
Ayes, all.  Motion carried. 
 
 
Old Business – None 
 
New Business – None 
 
Union Communication – None 



 

 

Administration Reports 
  

Superintendent Roberts reported on the following: 
 

 Two State champion wrestlers from Dakota High School 

 A state champion bowler from Dakota High School 

 Attended the elementary LEGO Robotics event at Dakota High School 

 Has been a guest reader at elementary schools for National Reading Month 

 Administration will be collaborating with the Macomb County Sheriff’s office to refine 
communications intended for our joint constituencies.  

 
Curriculum Updates - None 
 
Of and by Board Members  
 

 Member Cardamone asked for clarification on dates for the Open House event taking place at 
Little Turtle Preschool.  Ms. Cardamone indicated she will be attending the budget review 
meeting at the MISD on March 28, 2018. 
 

 Member Aquino expressed her support for the student leadership who are organizing a 
peaceful demonstration in support ending school violence. 
 

 Member Pyden had the opportunity to go on a field trip with students from the district last 
week Thursday.  She found the students to be smart, well-mannered, kind and well-behaved. 
Ms. Pyden also wanted to make everyone aware of Dakota High School “Cougar Closet”.  This 
closet contains items for students in need.  (Chippewa Valley High School has something 
similar).   
 

MOTION #03/02/18 – Moved by Member DeMuynck Zech and supported by Member Bednard 
that the meeting be adjourned.  Ayes, all.  Motion carried.  
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:10 p.m. 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 

 
Laura Cardamone, Secretary 

Board of Education 


